
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

    

Date: April 25, 2017 

 

Re: Action Item 

      May 24, 2017 Board Meeting  

 

 

Recommend Board approve the following Rowan students for Clinical Practice Placement: 

 

Kaitlyn Atzert from September 6-December 21, 2017 with Nicole Werner at Bullock 

Jennifer Lahman from September 6-December 21, 2017 with Heather Stewart at Bullock 

Amanda Cordero from September 6-December 21, 2017 with Andrea Dalfonso at Bullock 

Melissa Glenn from October 30-December 21, 2017 with Wanda Chudzinski at Intermediate 
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